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This is an attempt to get a toe hold in on removing the rights of law abiding gun 

owners. The anti-gun activists know they cannot remove our rights as a whole. So 

they want to infringe, a step at a time. They refuse to address the "criminals with 

guns" aspect. 

Law abiding citizens' rights shall not be infringed.  

Why do we worry so much about the rights of criminals? They have actually done 

things to cost them some rights and privileges. 


